
Foston Nativity- Only EYFS / KS1 

The plan is for the Nativity to go ahead on Tuesday 14th December in the Village Hall at 4pm. However, we have made the de-

cision to only include the EYFS and KS1 children (Miss Midwood & Miss Allwood’s class) in this performance and only these 

parents can attend. The junior children will get another opportunity to perform to parents their end of year play. 

As you can understand, this has been a difficult decision, and could still be cancelled due to an increase in COVID cases or due 

to government guidance. At present, the government guidance is for nativities to continue. The Nativity is an event that fami-

lies, staff and children enjoy each year and we would like to still make this memorable occasion happen. To ensure this event 

is as safe as possible, we will apply the following measures: 

The room will be well ventilated with windows and doors open 

 1 adult can attend per family 

 Masks must be worn, unless medically exempt 

 Adults attending must complete a LFT before the event 

 Chairs will be socially distanced between 1-2 metres 

 Children will stay within their class groups 

We understand that some families may not wish to attend this event. As the event is not within school hours, this is parental 

choice. Please can you let the office know if your child will not be taking part by Monday 3rd December. A video of the dress 

rehearsal will be taken and shared in January, for those who are unable to attend. 

On the day, the EYFS/KS1 children can stay at school until 4pm and snacks will be provided before the Nativity. There will be a 

sports club, free of charge, for the juniors. We thank you for your support and understanding. 

 

Key Stage 2 Residential  

The children attending the residential on Wednesday 9th- Friday 11th February will receive an envelope with some key details 

and forms to complete. Included in the pack is: 

 A suggested clothing list 

 Dobroyd Castle Menu 

 Pupil Personal Information Form 

 Code of conduct for children at Robinwood 

Please can we ask that the pupil personal information form is returned to the office by Friday 7th January. 

 

 

10th December 2021 

FOSTON PRIMARY SCHOOL BULLETIN 

17th December Fantastic Friday  

On fantastic Friday the children will be busy having lots of fun doing Christmas crafts 

so we would love it if the children could come to school in a Christmas outfit!  This 

could be their favourite Christmas jumper, a sparkly top or even simply adding some 

tinsel to their favourite outfit or wearing a Christmas hat. We are looking forward to 

celebrating the end of term with the children as we get ready for Christmas!  



Diary Dates (updated) 

10th December 2021 

Christmas holidays Last day — Friday 17th December 

First day back — Thursday 6th January 


